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Friday 14th February 2025 

 

World Book Day 2025 
 

Dear Parents/ Carers,  

 

My favourite time of year is upon us, World Book Day! It takes place on Thursday 6th March 2025.  

This year, we are keen for the children to become immersed into a world of storytelling and have 

the opportunity to share their favourite stories and books.  

We are thrilled to announce that we have managed to book author Abie Longstaff to deliver 

storytelling and creative workshops with the school. Abie has written over 50 books for children, 

including The Fairytale Hairdresser series (1 million copies sold worldwide) and The Trapdoor 

Mystery series. She appears frequently on TV and radio to talk about her work and children’s 

literature in general. These workshops will be taking place on the Monday 3rd March (Not world 

book day) and I am positive they will motivate and inspire the children.  

You can purchase Abie’s books prior to the event through the Book Nook store in Brighton. Please 

use this link for any book orders you wish to make. https://booknookuk.com/abie-longstaff-author-

event/ 

All books purchased will be signed by Abie and given to the children on the day of the 

Workshops.  

World Book Day 

Children are invited to bring their favourite book into school whilst dressed as their favourite book 

character. Please do not feel you need to go and buy your child a costume. They are also 

welcome to come in wearing comfy clothes and ready for a day of storytelling. There will be some 

fun activities throughout the day and the children will have the opportunity to share their stories 

across the school. If you have any questions please pop me a message via the School office and 

enquire with your class teacher.  

I really look forward to seeing all of your character costumes soon!   

Best Wishes,  

Mrs Reffell         
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